
Dear Parents 

The school had arranged a session with Edge Makers for students of class IX 

& X on 31.01.2017 . Their program empowers young students to become 

global leaders ,Entrepreneurs & Innovators through modules on creativity 

Innovation & Design thinking. Kindly give us your valuable feedback through 

the class teachers on 4
th

 February 2017 so that we may proceed further with 

them in case you are interested in their program. 

 

Principal 


